
Senate Reference No. 16-25 
 
 
TO:   Fort Wayne Senate 

 
FROM:  Kate White, Acting Chair  

Curriculum Review Subcommittee 
 

DATE:   February 7, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  Proposal for Bio-Mechanical Engineering Certificate 
 
 
The Curriculum Review Subcommittee met on February 3, 2017 to review the attached proposal 
for the Bio-Mechanical Engineering Certificate. 
 
 
http://www.ipfw.edu/offices/oaa/programs/ipfw-program-remonstrances.html 
 
The committee finds that this requires no Senate review. 
 
 

Approving  Not Approving Absent 

D. Lui  S. Baddam 
A. Montenegro  C. Duncan 
S. Skekloff  K. White 
J. Smith   
M. Yamada   
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